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Good afternoon,
This is your final reminder that the above application has been pending documents
since 4/2023. If we do not receive any communication or confirmation of this
permit being needed by 9/29/2023, this application will be removed from queue
and you will need to reapply with the City of Lake City if you wish to move forward
with this application. Thanks!
 

“September days are

here, with summer’s

best of weather and

autumn’s best of cheer.”

Melissa Garber
Administrative Supervisor

Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1008
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